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AGENDA ITEM: Report Out of the Finance and Audit Committee and 
Consideration of Approval of No Increase of Tuition Rates 
and Fees Effective Fall 2025

DISCUSSION: The recommendation is not to increase tuition and fees for 
Fall 2025.  The Board is committed to providing high-
quality education while offering low-cost tuition.  Affordable 
tuition assists student debt concerns, maintains stability in 
enrollment, and attracts additional students. 

DISTRICT PRESIDENT’S The District President recommends the current tuition 
RECOMMENDATION: rates and fees remain at $67 per credit hour for in-district 

residents, $127 per credit hour for out-of-district residents, 
and $202 per credit hour for out-of-state/out-of-country 
residents, effective Fall 2025.  No tuition increase is 
recommended.

SUGGESTED MOTION: “Mr. Chairman, I make a motion that the Board of Trustees 
of Collin County Community College District approves the 
current tuition rates and fees of $67 per credit hour for in-
district residents, $127 per credit hour for out-of-district 
residents, and $202 per credit hour for out-of-state/out-of-
country residents, to remain effective Fall 2025.  There 
will not be an increase in tuition.” 


